
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: June 13, 2014 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Caroline Klancke, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 110138-EI - Petition for increase in rates by Gulf Power Company. 
 
 

The above referenced docket was reopened for the limited purpose of issuing Order No. 
PSC-14-0285-CFO-EI on June 2, 2014, granting confidential classification for Document Nos. 
07210-11 and 07856-11.  No protest to this order has been filed with the Commission and the 
time for doing so has expired.  Thus, the docket should be closed. 
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